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I support HB 1517. The ongoing state of emergency resulting in strict government 

mandates and regulations dictating how Oregonians can live their lives has given too 

much authority to a single office. This has got to stop. This bill will establish an 

accountable process for future “Emergency Declarations” by requiring declarations 

and extension of those emergency declarations to be accompanied by written 

explanations. 

 

I urge you to please support SB1517. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Nancy Baker, Terrebonne  

  

 


